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                   DAN’L BOONE REGION CAR CLUB 

 
 

 

  President  Randy Still                       423-245-4000                

  Vice President  David Williams                423-765-1095 

  Secretary  Charlene Wood                423-268-4531 

  Treasurer              Wayne Lambert               423-276-3741  

  Sunshine              Barbara Hughes           423-323-2439 

  Newsletter Editor Frankie S. Lambert        423-534-3358 

            Allandale Chairman     David Williams           423-765-1095  

            Board of Directors        Don Wood (Chairman), Members at Large:  Sam Quillen,         

                                                                          Gene Archer 

 

 

November/December 2020                                                                                   XLll                                                         

              PRESIDENT RANDY STILL’S MESSAGE 

It was fun to get together with those who could attend at Borden Park last month.  

It was a good time to get our cars out and to check on each other.  We were also 

blessed with a genuinely nice day for the event. It was nice to have former 

member, Gerry Burgess, who was in from Missouri join us that day.  We were able 

to enjoy our own food and distance to be as safe as possible with current 

conditions.  

Sam Quillen and Barbara Hughes gave the report from their nominating 

committee.  The slate of officers was seconded and approved by voice vote. After 

a brief business meeting, we all enjoyed socializing at a distance.  

A few members have asked if we are still going to have the Christmas Dinner.  I 

hope to but will make a final decision by December 1st.  I will send out a general e-

mail to let everyone know. Though our holidays are not going to be normal in any 

way, I wish all health, safety, and the spirit of the holidays through most unusual 

times. 

Randy  
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Minutes from October Meeting 

The meeting of the Dan’l Boone Region Antique Car Club met at Borden Park on October18, 

2020. 

President Randy Still led the members in the Pledge of Allegiance to the flag. 

Randy gave an update on former member Kim Koffman and discussed his bicycle wreck, his 

need for surgery from bleeding on his brain and then his need for rehabbing in a local facility. 

President Still spoke about the article in the Sunday paper concerning the distillery that Judy 

Williams had started in Virginia. 

Treasurer Wayne Lambert gave the current balance of the Club as $13,904.72.  Membership 

dues are $20 for a couple and $15 for a single person.   

The Christmas Party/Dinner to be held at Food City, Eastman Road Location in the Crown Point 

section on December 14, at 6:30. The price is $20, mail to Wayne Lambert. Wear a mask and 

Practice Social Distancing.  

Sam Quillen and Barbara Hughes were the Nominating Committee.  Sam 

reported: 2021 Officers:                                                                                                                                                              

President: Randy Still                                                                                                                                              

Vice-President: Sam Quillen                                                                                                                                    

Secretary: Charlene Wood                                                                                                                                             

Treasurer: Wayne Lambert                                                                                                                                     

Newsletter Editor: Frankie Lambert                                                                                                                      

Sunshine and Shadows: Barbara Hughes                                                                                                                        

Show Chairperson: Dave Williams                                                                                                                      

Board Chairperson: Don Wood Board Members: Dr. Pete Renfro, Sergio Merlucci, Howard Osborne, 

Gene Archer.                                                                                                                                                                     

The club voted to continue AACA Liability Insurance ($110.) 

 Respectfully submitted by 

 Frankie Sage Lambert 

  In place of Secretary Charlene Wood who was unable to attend on this day. 
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 This is how I feel about 2020!!!  

 Mask, Mask, stay at home!   
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The Dan’l Boone Region Antique Car Club sends Sympathy 

to Members; Birg and Lana Sergent on the passing of Birg’s Sister, 

Nancy Jo Sergent Jeter. 

Do not forget the December 14th Christmas Dinner/Party at Food City (Eastman 

Road Location) in their Crown Point room.  Please send your $20/per person to 

Treasurer Wayne Lambert, 1209 Radcliffe Ave, Kingsport, TN 37664 by 

December 6, 2020.   

Remember: Membership dues, $15 single, $20 couple. 

  

 

Margaret Bays               &        Mary Sue Still celebrate Halloween in Style 

Happy Thanksgiving, Merry Christmas, Take Care and Be Safe 


